
Ballet Cymru – Cinderella Workshop – Monday 1st June 2015 
 
After the success of the Romeo & Juliet and Beauty and the Beast 
workshops, we are again able to offer our pupils a workshop with 
Ballet Cymru prior to their performance of Cinderella at the Gordon 
Craig Theatre on 1st June 2015. 
 
The workshop will begin with a class/warm up then move on to 
some repertoire from the production. Members of the cast and 
company will be taking the workshop.  
 
We are offering this workshop to Ballet pupils in Grade 4 and above. 
Please contact me by Friday 8th May if your child would like to 
attend the workshop. 
 
As before there is no charge for the workshop other than to 
purchase a ticket(s) for the performance. Tickets for the 
performance cost from £16. When we have an idea of numbers we 
will look into the possibility of a block booking. 
 
The workshop will run for one hour from 5 - 6pm in the Rehearsal 
Studio and the Gordon Craig Theatre, the performance commences 
at 7.45pm for more information check The Gordon Craig Theatre 
Website. 
 
Tickets £16 - £21.50 – Are waiting to hear if we can get a special 
price.	
  


